
Grant Assistance for Grassroots Human Security Project  
“The Construction of Gbogbodo Maternal and Child Health Centre” 

(Commissioning Ceremony) 

Date：24th October 2016 

Project Content：Until now, many members of the Gbogbodo community, especially pregnant women and children had lost 
their lives due to lack of adequate and swift medical services in close proximity. This unpleasant situation has initiated the 
intervention of the Government of Japan to provide US$92,804 (equivalent to 9,001,988 Japanese yen) to construct a medical 
facility, provide adequate medical equipment, tools and furniture as well as a hand-pump borehole to the community, through 
the implementation partner; Church of the Brethren in Nigeria. 

Dr Yoshiharu Furuichi, Counsellor, Embassy of Japan in Nigeria, chief of Gbogbodo community, representatives of Abaji Area 
Council, Primary Health Care and the community participated in the commissioning ceremony. The handover of the new health 
facilities has given hope to the entire Gbogbodo community. 
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Dr Yoshiharu Furuichi, inspecting medical facilities 

 
Group photo  

 
 
      


